
 

 
 

 
28th February 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Y4 Lincs History & Heritage Experiences – Wednesday 8th March 2023 
 
Year 4 are currently learning all about the Pilgrim Fathers as part of their history topic.  They have 
the opportunity to visit the Stump and the Guildhall which are both significant parts of the Pilgrim 
Fathers history.  In the afternoon they will have the opportunity to take part in a workshop at school 
to discover more about how the Pilgrim Fathers are linked to Boston through the use of artefacts and 
arts and crafts.  
 
We will leave school at approximately 10.00am and will be back in time for lunchtime. 
 
As this is an educational visit we ask that you make a voluntary contribution of £5.85 towards the 
cost of the Lincs History & Heritage Experiences.  We appreciate that this is a voluntary 
contribution, however, if insufficient contributions are received, this visit may not be able to 
proceed.  We have set up the option to pay for this trip online via your ParentPay account, (we 
cannot accept cash payments).   If you require assistance using your ParentPay account please 
contact the school office.  Should this present any problems please have a word with me as soon as 
possible.  Your support in using ParentPay will help the school enormously.  Did you know, you can 
pay any amount into ParentPay weekly/monthly to save for any upcoming trips/events, this is 
then held in your ParentPay account until you need to make a payment.   
 
Please click on the link below and complete the online form to give parental permission for 
your child to attend this trip.  Please reply by Friday 3rd March, thank you. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/ZuDmnThfTt 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Carter 
Y4 Class Teacher 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/ZuDmnThfTt

